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Article of the month 

Article 39: You have the right to help if you have 

been hurt, neglected or badly treated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our School Choir who have worked so 

hard this year! We would like to thank them for all 

their wonderful singing at each of the sacraments 

this year. Our special events would not be the same 

without you! 

 

 

School will close at 12 noon on Friday 28th June. 

The new school year will begin for all P2-P7 
children on Wednesday 28th August. 

Wednesday 28th- Friday 30th August, will be 
half days: 8:45- 12 noon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

Primary 7 have had a busy few weeks. They had 

trips to the cinema, bowling and Lets go Hydro (to 

name a few) and lets not foget their ‘Back to the 

80’s’ disco. Here are some of their best bits!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, each year group will choose                                     

one of 17 Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) to 

explore every half term according to their topic. 

Our SDGs for this half-term are: 

Primary 1   

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 2 

               SDG 7: Affordable and Clean Energy 

Primary 3 

               SDG 14: Life Under Water 

Primary 4  

               SDG 2: Zero Hunger 

Primary 5 

              SDG 9: Industry, Innovation & Infrastructure 

Primary 6       

               SDG 6: Gender Equality  

Primary 7   

               Sustainable Cities and Communities 

 

        Fun in the Sun  
We will be having fun with  

bouncy castles, while enjoying  

the lovely sunny weather, this  

Wednesday 26th June. Please  

apply suncream before coming to school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We would like to wish our class of 2024 all the best 

for their future. We will miss each one of you very 

much. We hope that you settle well into your post 

primary schools, and we look forward to hearing 

about the many wonderful adventures and 

achievements that will come your way. Good Luck, 

from all at Holy Rosary!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

£1 each 

 


